From: Mendez, Zacharias
To: Eidlin, Eric

Subject: Re: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group letter May 27, 2020

Date: Thursday, June 18, 2020 12:26:50 PM

Hey Eric,

I don't think we have formally responded to these questions yet. We tried to set up a meeting with DANG that got waylay-ed by the Park Advocates group.

We hosted a meeting with the Advocates, where DANG members were present and we represented where we are at in the planning effort and addressed some of these concepts. Again though, nothing as formal as a written response has been put together.

ZM.

ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner
Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services
City Hall | Tel: 408.793.4171
200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113
Building Community Through Fun
sanjoseca.gov/prns | www.vivcallesj.org

From: Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov> Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 12:20 PM

To: Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: FW: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group letter May 27, 2020

Hey Zak,

Did PRNS still need to get back to DANG on any of the questions that they asked of you in the attached letter?

We (DOT) still needs to follow up on a few items. Tim Room says that Planning has responded to all of the Planning-related questions. IF you have some loose ends, I thought that maybe our two departments could send a joint e-mail?

We don't necessarily need to coordinate, but it would be good to know whether there are any outstanding questions for your department.

Hope your day is going well,

From: Eidlin, Eric

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 8:56 PM

To: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov> **Cc:** Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Madou, Ramses <ramses.madou@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group letter May 27, 2020

Hi Tim and Jose,

Like PCBE, we met with DANG recently to discuss the issues that they raised in this letter and other things.

We didn't have time to answer all of their questions during our meeting, so we said we would follow up with them to answer the questions that we didn't get to.

Did you make a similar commitment to DANG? It would probably be best if we could coordinate on a response and answer all of their questions in a single City response, but that may be too much to coordinate.

In either case, we'd like to know what your approach is/was.

Thanks very much, Eric

From: Bob Staedler < bob@svsynergy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 10:43:48 AM
To: Sykes, Dave < Dave.Sykes@sanioseca.gov>

Cc: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; Kline, Kelly

<Kellv.Kline@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 < district1@sanjoseca.gov>; Jimenez, Sergio

<sergio.jimenez@sanjoseca.gov>; Peralez, Raul <Raul.Peralez@sanjoseca.gov>; Davis, Dev

<<u>dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; District4 <<u>District4@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; District5

<<u>District5@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; District7 <<u>District7@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; District8

<a href="mailto: district8@sanjoseca.gov; District 10

<<u>District10@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Groen, Mary Anne <<u>maryanne.groen@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Ramos,

Christina M <<u>christina.m.ramos@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Wilcox, Leland <<u>Leland.Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov</u>>;

Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>; toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>;

Zenk, Jessica <<u>Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Madou, Ramses <<u>ramses.madou@sanjoseca.gov</u>>;

<ti><timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <<table border="1">Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group letter May 27, 2020

Good morning Dave,

I hope this e-mail finds you well, please find attached a letter from DANG in regards to the Google Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan and DSAP Outreach.

Thank you for taking the time to read the letter and stay safe.

Bob

Bob Staedler Principal



G

Office Phone: (408) 564-8834 Cell Phone: (408) 234-4029 Website: www.svsynergy.com

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.